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March 20, 2020 

Dear Families, Parents and Stakeholders: 

We would like to thank our families, parents, stakeholders and staff that 
participated in our meetings last night and today.  We will continue to use the 
Zoom platform to host these meetings and keep you informed in the coming 
days.  We hope to schedule these meetings on a weekly basis and will let you 
know in advance when they will take place.  

The outpouring of support from our families and stakeholders has been 
tremendous, and we are thankful for the concern you have for not only your 
loved ones, but for our dedicated staff.  In recent years we have asked for 
donations with our end-of-year appeals specifically for our staff.  Your past 
gifts have helped us build a team of talented and dedicated staff that are now 
caring for your loved ones during an unprecedented time.  Their devotion and 
commitment to the people we serve, your loved ones, is inspiring.   

For those who have made monetary donations to help us support our staff 
over the past week; those who have ordered meals from local restaurants 
and had them delivered for both the individuals in the house and the staff; 

and those who are looking for cleaning and medical supplies for us-  

Thank you. 

We will continue to accept and appreciate any gifts you can give to help us 
alleviate the emotional and financial burden this pandemic brings.   Many 
families have asked what they can do to help, along with making a financial 
contribution.  We will continue to allow meals to be delivered from 
restaurants to our residences, we will accept any supplies you may come 
across (such toilet paper, paper towels, cleaning supplies, face masks, etc.) at 
our three office locations in Attleboro, Franklin and Northboro, and of course 
you can send a check to our main office or make an online donation through 
our website.    

Please reach out to Betsy Roche at BRoche@AmegoInc.org to ask questions 
and make arrangements if you are interested in supporting staff right now or 
dropping off supplies.  With minimal staff in our office locations we need to 
make sure drop offs are arranged when someone can bring them into the 
building.    

mailto:BRoche@AmegoInc.org


As we are implementing many modes of communication please email Contact@AmegoInc.org and send 
us your current contact information including cell phone number and email address.   
Hope all enjoy your weekend!  We will be sending an update at some point over the next couple of 
days.   

Thank you, 

John Randall 
President & CEO 
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